
 

 

 

KEEP FULHAM 
CROSS SAFE 
 
Developers want to put some ‘mini-masts’ 
onto the front of Twynholm Baptist Church 
near your home.  
 
Please object by Wed 1st Sept if possible 
 
● Use your own words - email comments  
To: planning@lbhf.gov.uk   
Subject: 2021/02506/TEL56 

 
I object to the proposed antennae, which will spoil the look of Twynholm Baptist Church. The 
developers have not consulted local schools and nurseries, which is bad as children are 
twice as badly affected by mast radiation as adults. 
 
The proposal does not provide a safe distance calculation, with people in the church and on 
the pavement especially within immediate range. People in the borough near masts are 
reporting headaches, facial tingling, palpitations and loss of sleep.  
 
It would be bad for the health of the local community. Mast radiation levels in the area are 
currently amongst the lowest – let’s keep it that way. 
 
THANK YOU AND ‘GOD BLESS’… 
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